
From: Lindh, Frank 
Sent: 9/17/2011 7:55:07 AM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=CQRP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 

Redacted 

Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Fwd: Frank Lindh's letter regarding City and County of San Francisco Notice of 

Intent to Sue 

Lisa and Brian -

Attached is my letter to San Francisco, which we sent yesterday afternoon. 

Thanks to everyone at PG&E for the helpful response to my request for information related to 
this. 

Best wishes, 

Frank 

Sent from my iPad 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: "Melendez, Ernesto" <emesto.melendez@,cpuc.ca.gov> 
To: "Kathleen.Morris@sfgov.org" <Kathleen.Morris@,sfgov.org> 
Cc: "Lindh, Frank" <frank.lindh@,cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Frank Lindh's letter regarding City and County of San Francisco 
Notice of Intent to Sue 

Kathleen, 
Attached please find Frank Lindh's letter regarding City and County of San 

Francisco Notice of Intent to Sue and Request for Information Relating to 
PG&E's Operation of Natural Gas Transmission Lines CPUC Reference No.: 
PRA #0493. 

Ernesto Melendez 
Administrative Assistant to 
Frank Lindh, General Counsel 
California Public Utilities Commission 
415-703-2128 / Fax 415-703-4592 

SB GT&S 0233670 

mailto:Kathleen.Morris@sfgov.org


SB GT&S 0233671 


